
 

 
 
 

June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In line with our obligations under GDPR, we have undertaken a review of the consents held for students 
on Arbor, to ensure that these are in line with the day-to-day operations of the school. 
 

Having reviewed the consents we hold, we have expanded the types of consent we seek from a 
parent/carer for their child(ren). 
 

Please can I therefore ask you to log in to the Arbor Parent Portal and update the consents we hold for 
your child prior to 1 September 2025.  A guide on how to do this is available here:  Seeing and updating 
my child's information on the Parent Portal or Parent App  
 

The new list of consents is shown below, and a full description of each consent type is available when 
updating these on the Arbor Parent Portal. 
 

• Achievements - Displays/Certificates 

• Achievements - Sharing within school 

• Administer First Aid  

• Careers & Workplace Placements 

• Contact Doctor 

• Internet Access 

• Photos/Videos - Group Photos 

• Photos/Videos - in the Media 

• Photos/Videos  - Performances 

• Photos/Videos - Printed Medium 

• Photos/Videos - Professional Photographer 

• Photos/Videos - Social Media 

• Photos/Videos  - Website 

• Photos/Videos - with names 

• Photos/Videos  - Yearbooks 

• School News Updates 

• Sporting Fixtures and Achievements 

• Third Parties at School 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203856161-Seeing-and-updating-my-child-s-information-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203856161-Seeing-and-updating-my-child-s-information-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App


 

 
 
 

 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact me by email to info@guiseleyschool.org.uk.  Similarly, you 
may withdraw any consent at any time by email. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Andrew Mathieson 
Director of ICT and Data Services 
 
 
 

mailto:info@guiseleyschool.org.uk

